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Passive Screening
As of March 1, 2022 we have made some changes to our COVID protocols.
There will be NO more active screening that is required by our members within
your Uplifter account.

Now, you we will have a passive screening requirement. Simply put, if you
and/or your child experiences any COVID symptoms, you live with someone
isolating with a positive COVID test, you live with someone isolating because of
COVID symptoms, you live with someone waiting for COVID test results or you
have been identified as a close contact then you're NOT allowed to attend
gymnastics or enter our facility.

Otherwise, if the above does not apply to you and/or your child you're allowed
to participate in gymnastics or enter our facility.

TUMBLING TIMES
T HE  OF F I C I AL  NE WS L E T T E R  OF  WI NS T A R S  GY MNA S T I C S

MARCH BREAK
JUST  A  REMINDER  THERE  ARE  NO  REGULAR  CLASSES  FROM

MARCH  14 -20  DURING  THE  BREAK !



As all of you know, the country of Ukraine is in need of humanitarian
assistance. Our friends at Jagwear have designed a beautiful
Ukrainian bodysuit and are donating 60% of the sale proceeds to the
Canada-Ukraine Foundation (www.cufoundation.ca).

Winstars will be conducting a raffle to WIN a Jagwear specially
designed Ukrainian bodysuit. Tickets are $5 and are on sale NOW in
our front office. 100% of the proceeds will be donated to the
Canada-Ukraine Foundation.

The raffle will take place March 18, 2002. The winning person will be
sized for this bodysuit and ordered immediately.

Please help Winstars out so we can help those Ukrainian citizens
who are in devastation and need assistance!

#HelpUkraineNow

Let's Help Ukraine

Winstars is excited to once again be attending in person competitions. Our girls and boys program
will be beginning their shortened competitive season the weekend of April 1-3.

This is the first time since February 2020 and the beginning of the pandemic that our athletes will be
competing at live competitions. It's been a long two years without competitions. But, our athletes
have persevered and are ready to get back into formal competitions.

We wish all our athletes the best of luck this upcoming season! GO WINSTARS!!! #winstarsrocks

Competitions Return

International Judge
Winstars is excited to announce that owner/director, Carey Vigneux,
recently passed the FIG Brevet Judging exam (FIG is the International
Gymnastics Federation).

This Brevet judging exam only takes place every fours years following
the summer Olympics.

Congratulations!

Carey and his wife, Michelle


